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I strongly oppose this bill.  Voting by mail is extremely safe, changing it would add 

unnecessary expense and hardship for elderly, disabled, and working people.  There 

is zero benefit and approving this bill would make it much more difficult or impossible 

for many Oregonians to vote.  The funds would be better spent on basic, real needs 

of Oregonians- food and shelter are real problems, this is not.  This bill is foolish, 

discriminatory, and a total waste of time and the money it would cost to implement.   


